
    
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF THE MEETING OF THE 
 

WESTSIDE REVITALIZATION OVERSIGHT COMMITTEE 
(WROC) 

 
OF THE CITY OF COSTA MESA 

 
 
 
The meeting of the Westside Revitalization Oversight Committee (WROC) 

of the City of Costa Mesa that was adjourned to Thursday, August 12, 

2004, has been cancelled due to a lack of quorum. 

 

The next meeting will be held on Thursday, August 26, 2004 in the Victoria 

Room of the Neighborhood Community Center, 1845 Park Avenue, Costa 

Mesa, California beginning at 6:30 p.m. 

 

 

July 30, 2004 

 

 

 

 



       
 _____________________________ 
        Martha Rosales 
        Redevelopment 
Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 


